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Binoy R. V. Meghraj, Chairman of Meghraj Capital and Sozo Imamura,

Managing Director, Meghraj Capital, Japan met with a cross section of

Japanese business representatives to give an overview of the opportunities

for Japanese Companies to do business in Kenya.

The meeting was arranged by Japan’s Ministry of Economy, Trade and

Industry (METI) as a precursor to the upcoming Japan-Kenya Business

Information Sharing and Networking Event which takes place in Nairobi on

Monday 27 January 2020. The event will be attended by both Japanese

and Kenya companies who are keen on exploring mutually beneficial

business opportunities.

The Japan-Kenya event in Nairobi is being co-organised by Meghraj Capital

with Japan’s Ministry of Economy, Trade and Industry, Japan Business

Council for Africa and Kenya Association of Manufacturers. For further

information, please contact sheila.breslin@meghraj.com

Binoy R. V. Meghraj, Chairman, Meghraj Capital addresses a group of Japanese

business representatives in Tokyo on 18 December 2019


